
 

 

-Translation- 
 
No. LA001/2555(PT) 
       13 January 2012 
   
Subject: Disclosure regarding the Interim Dividend of the Subsidiary 
  
To:  The President of 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
We, Premier Technology Public Company Limited (“the Company”), would like to inform 

you that the Board of Directors of Datapro Computer Systems Company Limited, the Company’s 
subsidiary, had a resolution in the Meeting No.6/2011 held on 9th December 2011 to pay the 
interim dividend at the rate of 90 Baht (Ninety Baht) per share. The Company, which holds 
299,994 shares representing 99% of the Subsidiary’s shares and be entitling to receive the 
dividend in the amount of 26,999,460 Baht (Twenty Six Million, Nine Hundred and Ninety Nine 
Thousand, Four Hundred and Sixty Baht), has already received such dividend since 29 
December 2011. 

 
 For your acknowledgement. 
 
      You’re faithfully, 
         - (Signature) - 
       (Mr. Vichien Phongsathorn) 
          Director 
        Premier Technology Public Company Limited 

 
 


